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Deputy Prime Minister

and Minister of Public Safety

and Emergency Preparedness Canada

Vice-premiere ministre
et ministre de la 8ecurite publique
et de la Protection civile du Canada

Ottawa, Canada K1A OP8

The Honourable L:honorable
A:Anne McLellan, P.C., M.~ c.p., deputee

SEP O 9 ?nns

Mr. Garry Breitkreuz, M.P .
Yorkton -Melville
Room 452-D, Centre Block
House of Commons
Ottawa, Ontario KlA OA6

Dear Mr. Breitkreuz:

Thank you for your correspondence of July II, 2005, in which you share your
disappointment with regard to my response to your letter of January 13,2005,
concerning the transportation.-ofprohibited converted automatic firearms to

shooting ranges.

I would like to thank you once again for sharing your views. I must however note
that my answer to you, as contained in my response of June 23,2005, is complete.
Should you require additional details in some manner, your office may wish to
contact the Canada Firearms Centre.

I reg~et that I could not help in the way you had perhaps hoped.

Yours sincerely,

~~

~

~

A. Anne McLellan


